75 ACS 676 676 MIS 679 MIS 607 455

C O P

With regard to the pending applications the Committee on Institutes would like to make the following recommendation to the Board on Professional Standards: 1) that the "Institute for Psychoanalytic Medicine" of the Long Island College of Medicine should be recognized as a training center for the period of two or three years; 2) that the application of the William Alanson White Institute of Psychiatry should be deferred since the conditions of the application have not been met completely as yet; 3) that the application of the Institute of the Philadelphia Association for Psychoanalysis should be recognized if properly endorsed by two recognized institutes; that the application of the Los Angeles Institute for Psychoanalysis should be deferred to the next meeting since the investigations are not yet completed. We also propose that the Los Angeles Institute of Psychoanalysis be permitted to set up two quasi autonomous divisions within the framework of the existing institute, that means that they are separated de facto, but that they are de jure one Institute and as such responsible to the Board on Professional Standards until their separation is recognized by this Board.